
MONROE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH 
WARNS OF POTENTIAL EXPOSURE TO COVID-19 AT 

CALVARY CHAPEL WESTSIDE IN OGDEN 

  

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is alerting individuals 
who attended 9 a.m. services on October 17, 2021 at Calvary Chapel 
Westside, 2407 South Union Street in Ogden of a possible exposure to 
COVID-19. 

At least one individual in attendance during the service has tested 
positive for COVID-19 and others may have come into close contact 
with that individual. 

Attendees experiencing COVID-like symptoms, regardless of 
vaccination status, and all unvaccinated attendees should immediately 
self-quarantine and contact MCDPH at (585) 753-5555. 

In general, the Monroe County Department of Public Health does not 
comment on potential or confirmed cases of COVID-19 concerning 
specific individuals, businesses or institutions unless doing so is 
necessary to prevent or lessen a serious and imminent threat to public 
health. 


